
We are looking for our next We are looking for our next 
Board of Public Utilities member!Board of Public Utilities member!

WE ARE:
•	Governed by locals—citizens make up the 

Board of Public Utilities (BPU) 
•	High-performing & community-centric
•	Communicative, organized and transparent
•	Looking to fill one vacancy for the term 

July 1, 2025, through June 30, 2030.

Applications will be accepted 
through 11:59 pm on May 1

Duties, details, application requirements & 
vacancy brochure can be found at 
online at ladpu.com/BPU.
If you meet the requirements, desire 
to serve the community 
and have knowledge and 
experience that could benefit 
the BPU, then you are 
encouraged to apply.


